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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we move into the summer term we are writing to remind you and your child of our uniform expectations 

(full details of our uniform policy can be found by following this link). In particular we would like to draw your 

attention to the following: 

• Academy blazer with embroidered Academy crest. Students should enter the Academy site with their 
blazer on. Students are required to have their blazer on as they enter every lesson. Students may 
remove blazers during social times and can ask for permission to remove their blazer in the lesson 
during hot weather. 

• Black smart, straight (including pencil) or A-line skirt that is on or below the knee in length. A minority 
of students sometimes choose to adjust their skirts that would otherwise meet this policy to wear 
them above the knee. Students must adjust their skirts to be at least knee length at all times. If 
wearing skirts of a material that rides up when sitting down students must take responsibility for 
adjusting their skirt to at least knee length as they stand. If students choose to wear skirts above 
knee length at any point during the day, even if the skirt can be adjusted when requested, a sanction 
will be imposed for not being Dressed for Excellence. Whilst most students are wearing their 
uniform correctly, we are still having a few challenges with some skirt lengths which do not 
meet our expectations. After the Easter break any students who arrives at the Academy with 
skirts that do not meet our expectations will be placed in RESET. 
 

Jewellery  

Students are permitted to wear following items of jewellery: 

• Two small studs may be worn in each ear  
• One nose stud may be worn  
• Hoop earrings (of any size) and dangly earrings are not permitted  
• One necklace may be worn however it must be kept inside the shirt collar and must not be visible 
• One small ring may be worn on each hand  
• One watch and one bracelet may be worn 

 

We once again want to thank you for your ongoing support as we ensure all students achieve excellence. 

Yours sincerely 
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